
Livingston Skate Club  
Dear Parents and Skaters, 

        As we approach the end of our season, we would like to invite all of you to 
participate in our 2018 ice show: Get Down with Motown  

This end of the year production is to celebrate another wonderful year of skating! All 
skaters are eligible to participate; they will be performing to music with costumes 
previously chosen by the directors and coaching staff. Each class will continue to work 

on skating skills while learning a program 
that will be choregraphed by their coach.  

This Class Session begins Saturday March 
7th and will continue until the final show in 
May! Costumes will be picked and ordered 
by the coaching staff.  Your child will need 
to be measured for their costume; please 
see the front desk to have this done. 

**If for any reason, your skater will 
not be participating in the ice show 
please see the front desk as soon as 
possible so that arrangements can be 
made. 

We are very excited to begin ice show 
preparations! Further information will be 
sent out throughout the session. As always 
if you have any questions feel free to 
contact us! 

 

  
 

	

Important Dates 
 

No Classes  
Wednesday March 28th  
Saturday March 31st 

 
Wednesday May 16th  
Show Run-Thru -No Costumes 
3:00-4:45pm:  Opening, Jr. Opening, 
    Solos & Duets  
5:00 pm:  Classes 
 

Friday May 18th 
4:45pm:  Dress Rehearsal  
Skaters in Full Costumes, Hair/makeup  

ICE SHOW  
Saturday May 19th   7:00pm  
Sunday   May 20th    2:00pm   

 
Director: Jessica Bradley (517)391-9293  

Cindy Roth (517) 546-3090 
Front Desk: Sheila Graham (517)294-9446 

Sarah Lask (810) 599-8652 
LivingstonSkateClub@yahoo.com 
www.LivingstonSkateClub.com 

	

Class Skater Testing will be held March 3rd. All skaters’ levels Basic 1-7 will be tested 
on USFSA required skating elements. They will earn a patch or a certificate and may 
move up to the next level. This will be the final class level for your skater this year!  	


